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 Richard Harding COMMNT2016/1401/P 27/04/2016  11:22:04 We objected to the previous application, and remain of the view that the proposed building is 

unsuitable for the location.

There is no sensible justification for an increase in height. As proposed, it would be well above the 

fence-line (which is already higher than the garden walls).

Due to the angle of the gardens, the proposed building will effectively be facing our house, and it 

already too large.

The planning officers are welcome to visit our house and garden to assess the effect of the proposal.
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